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PREMIER DR. PHOPHI RAMATHUBA TO HAND OVER NEWLY BUILT PRIMARY SCHOOLS 
IN SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT 
 
Limpopo Premier, Dr. Phophi Ramathuba will oOicially hand over two newly completed 
primary schools in the Sekhukhune District on Tuesday, February 25, 2025. The Premier 
will be joined by MEC for Education Ms Mavhungu Lerule-Ramakhanya during the 
handover. 
 
This milestone reinforces the provincial government's commitment to improving 
education infrastructure, ensuring that learners have access to quality learning 
environments from the foundation phase. Education remains a cornerstone of 
development, and investing in modern, well-equipped schools is crucial for laying a 
strong academic foundation for young learners. 
 
"The handover of these schools is yet another demonstration of the government's 
resolve to enhance learning conditions, support educators, and create an enabling 
environment for learners to excel," said Premier Dr Ramathuba.  
 
The media is invited to attend and cover this important occasion. 
 
Event Details: 
 
Date: Tuesday, 25 Ferbruary 2025 
Venue: Dikgalaopeng Primary School – 07:30 
Mpelegeng Primary School – 11:00( Sekhukhune District) 
 
For media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Ndavhe Ramakuela  
Provincial Government Spokesperson  
082 200 5357  
 
Thilivhali Muavha  
Premier’s Spokesperson  
066 011 7034  
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